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I oppose HB 3076! Adding more regulation to rules and laws already in place wont fix 

the problems at hand! Laws like this just cause the normal guy to become criminals! 

As an avid hunter/fisherman I know the value of safe gun handling practices and 

always ensure gun safety. But this ban will cause a huge amount of problems and 

eventually cut out all gun dealers amongst other issues. This is not the solution! 


